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December 27, 2023


NOTICE OF TAX BUDGET HEARING
SOUTHINGTON LOCAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that copies of the proposed tax budget and the estimate of cost of operations of the Southington Local School District, Trumbull County, Ohio for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2025 are on file in the office of the Treasurer of the Board of Education.  The proposed tax budget is open for public inspection during regular business hours, pursuant to the Ohio Revised Code.  A public meeting, regarding the proposed tax budget, will be held at 4:00 p.m., Thursday, January 11, 2024 in the Library of the Southington Local School District located at 2482 State Route 534 - Southington, Ohio 44470.


		




Paul J. Pestello
Interim Treasurer
